
 

Theme: New Life/Easter/Fairy Tales               March/April 2023 

Shape: Oval 

Colour: Yellow 

 

Our theme for March and up until Easter will be New Life/Easter.  During this time, we will be 

learning about the colour yellow, the oval shape, baby animals being born at this time of the year, 

seasonal changes, life cycles and showing care and respect to creatures.  we will read lots of stories 

connected to our topic and sing the songs detailed on the song sheet included with this newsletter. 

 

We will also focus on a particular Fairy Tale each week until Easter as part of our celebration of 

World Book Month.  We will complete various activities connected to Fairy Tales and read these 

throughout the month.   

 

Dress Up Day: 

On Friday 31st March, children are invited to come to Nursery dressed as their favourite book 

character as part of our World Book Month celebrations! 

 

Life Cycle: 

We will soon be hearing the pitter patter of lots of tiny little feet in Nursery when our little 

caterpillars arrive!  The children will be able to observe the caterpillars, watch them eat and sleep 

and grow, and eventually form their cocoon and emerge as beautiful butterflies.  We will continue to 

feed our butterflies and then release them when they are ready.  A very exciting time ahead for our 

boys and girls! 

 

Nursery Closures: 

Nursery will be closed on Friday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day.  Nursery will finish on Wednesday 

5th April at 11am to begin the Easter holidays and will reopen on Monday 17th April for our third 

term! 

 

Nursery Fund: 

On Monday 17th April we will be increasing the weekly contribution from £3 per week to £5 per 

week.  We appreciate your continued support. 

 

Book Packs: 

Please ensure that book packs are returned on a Friday to allow them to be organised for 

distribution on Monday morning.  Book packs returned during the week will not be replaced until the 

following Monday.   

 

If you have any queries about the information on the newsletter, please speak to a member of staff 

who will help you. 

 

 

Nursery Teacher 


